
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BIG BEAR LAKE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE AND TIME 

 

  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Big Bear Lake Fire Protection 

District has changed the date and time of its regular meetings, commencing in calendar year 

2014.  The regular meeting date will be the fourth Monday of every even month at 1:00 p.m. and 

shall be held on the following months: February; April; June; August; October; and December at 

the City of Big Bear Lake Civic Center, 39707 Big Bear Blvd., Big Bear Lake, CA 92315.   

 

This is a date and time change from the regularly scheduled Board meetings, generally held the 

second Wednesday of each month at 9:00 a.m.  The regular meetings for November 13, 2013 and 

December 11, 2013 are hereby cancelled. 

 

The Fire District wishes to make all of its public meetings accessible to the public.  If you need 

special assistance to participate in meetings, please contact the Board Secretary at 909/866-7566, 

Ext 1. Notification 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the Fire District to make reasonable 

arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting. 

 

 

Corinne E. Flores 

Board Secretary 

 

Pub. November 6, 2013 


